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Inland Empire Utilities Agency  

Seats Board Members and Elects Officers 
 

Inland Empire – Terry Catlin and Michael Camacho were sworn in as returning directors at 

the Board’s December 19, 2012 meeting. 

 

Catlin begins his fifth four-year term in office and Camacho begins his second four-year 

term.   

 

Terry Catlin, who has been on the Board since 1996, represents the city of Upland and 

Montclair, and a portion of Rancho Cucamonga.  Michael Camacho, who has been on the 

Board since 2009, represents the city of Rancho Cucamonga and portions of Fontana and 

Ontario.   

 

At its January 16
th

 Board Meeting, the Inland Empire Utilities Agency Board of Directors 

held its election of officers.  Director Terry Catlin was elected to serve another two year 

term as the Agency’s Board President.  Director Michael Camacho was once again elected 

to serve as the Agency’s Vice President, as well as its representative to the Metropolitan 

Water District of Southern California’s Board of Directors.  The Board also once again 

elected Director Steven J. Elie to serve as the Agency’s Secretary/Treasurer. 

 

IEUA’s mission is to supply imported drinking water and collect, treat, and dispose of 

wastewater and provide other utility-related (renewable energy and compost) services in a 

regionally planned, managed and cost effective manner.  IEUA provides these services to 

the Cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Fontana, Montclair, Ontario, and Upland as well as to the 

Cucamonga Valley and Monte Vista Water Districts and the Water Facilities Authority. 

 

For more information, visit IEUA's website www.ieua.org, or call Sondra Elrod at (909) 

993-1747. 


